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Dear Sirs, I am extremely concerned about this pipeline extension. I was notified about it on the day of 

the final meeting! I am scrambling around trying to find out facts! The rush to start this project, with so 

many affected residents only recently being made a ware of it, is way out of line. The danger this 

pipeline poses for my neighborhood and our schools is very upsetting. Please reconsider allowing this to 

proceed. Would you like it next to your own property or that of your loved ones? Sincerely, Lou Ann 

Allen 7958 School Rd. Cincinnati, Ohio 45249 (Sycamore Township) 
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